
 
 

St. Paul VI, Pope 
Memorial – May 29, 2024 

“…one must not think to help it by following its ways of thought, its habits and tastes, but by 
studying it, loving it and serving it.” 

 
Greetings St. Pius Tenth School Families! 

There is a great deal of information in this week’s communication, which is our main tool for 
sharing information with families. Therefore, we ask that you take the time to read it, in its 
entirety, to keep up with what is happening in our school. Thank you in advance for your time and 
attention! 
 

 
 

Please note the following important calendar dates: 
Thursday, May 30   6:00 PM   Talent Show (Please use gym 

doors) 
 
Sunday, June 2    12:05 PM Parade  Red Wings Catholic Schools 
     1:05 PM Game   Day (Innovative Field) 
 
Friday, June 7    9:30 AM   School Liturgy 
 
Wednesday, June 12   6:30 PM   Spring Concert (Gymnasium) 
 
Wednesday, June 19       Juneteenth – No School 
 
Thursday, June 20       Last Day of Pre-K 3 
 
Friday, June 21        Last Day for Pre-K 4 – Grade 5 
         ½ Day for students  
         11:45 AM Dismissal 
 
Friday, June 21     2:00 PM   Grade 5 Commencement 
 
Friday, June 28        Final Report Cards Scheduled 
         to be mailed 



 
 

You may remember that back in April, several of our 4th and 5th Grade students received recognition 
at an awards ceremony celebrating honors received for the writing contest sponsored by the 
Catholic Daughters of the Americas local chapter in Brockport. 
We just received word that one of our very own 5th Grade students, Ariana Gerber, also earned 1st 
Place at the New York State level for the essay that she submitted. Her work will now go on to the 
national level competition.  
Congratulations, Ariana! We are so proud of you! 
 

St. Pius Tenth School Student Talent Show 
The St. Pius Talent Show is Thursday, May 30, at 6:00 PM in the school gymnasium. Our talented 
kiddos have been working hard to showcase their skills and we can’t wait to share them!  
If you are planning to attend the talent show, please enter through the gym doors. The main doors 
to the school will be locked. 

 
Dress Code Reminder 

As the weather warms up (finally!), please be mindful of our uniform policy, especially socks and 
footwear. Socks are to cover the ankle, and students should NOT be wearing shoes that have either 
open toes or an open back, as this is a significant safety concern, especially for our littlest students. 
Thank you! 
 
 

 
 

We’re up to $779.10 in earnings for the year! There’s still time to take advantage of May bonuses! 
Second Grade has a slim edge over Kindergarten. 
242 to 222! 
It’s a race to the finish! 
 

 
Take Me Out to the Ballgame!! 

Message From our Superintendent 
 

We are so excited for our Catholic Schools Red Wings Day this Sunday, June 2nd.  We will again be 
having a pre-game parade for all of our school students, staff, and families to participate in.  We are 
asking all schools to bring their school banner and choose someone to carry this banner on the 
field to represent their school at the parade on Sunday.  Anyone who would like to participate in the 



parade should meet at the Sweet Spot Concession Stand down the 1st base line.  The parade will 
begin at 12:05 PM.   
We will again be auctioning off a Red Wings Jersey that will be worn by the players and was 
designed by Lucy Quigley, a student at St. Francis-St. Stephen School as part of our Red Wings 
Jersey Design Contest.  The jersey will be auctioned off at 
www.RedWingsBaseball.com/auction.  The auction will go live at 12:00 PM on June 2nd and go 
until June 9th at midnight.  Proceeds from the auction will benefit our Diocese of Rochester Catholic 
Schools.  
Also, St. Christopher Church will be working the Batter Up Stand during our Red Wings Catholic 
Schools Day on Sunday, June 2nd. This stand sells chicken tenders, french fries, loaded french fries, 
peanuts, water, soft drinks, iced tea, draft beer, and ice cream and is located on the third base side 
of the concourse.  Feel free to stop by this stand and support a fellow Diocese of Rochester church 
by purchasing food and/or drinks at the game. 
If anyone missed the deadline to purchase tickets to Sunday’s game, they can still purchase them 
at the discounted price by clicking on the following link: Catholic Schools Day - June 2  
I look forward to seeing you at the game on Sunday and celebrating our Catholic Schools during the 
12:05 PM pre-game parade! 
God bless, 
Frank Arvizzigno 
Superintendent of Schools 
Diocese of Rochester  
 
We are asking that all students in attendance either wear their PE t-shirt or sweatshirt. 
 
 

“Be Who God Meant You to Be and You Will Set the World on Fire!” 
St. Catherine of Siena 

 

http://www.redwingsbaseball.com/auction
https://www.ticketreturn.com/prod2new/BuyNew.asp?EventID=338548&PromoCode=DOR

